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October 13, 2020 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter in regards to Jackson Reid and my recommendation of him.               
Jackson is a reliable, responsible and caring young man. I have had the pleasure of knowing Mr.                 
Reid for about 5 years and he has always stood out from other young adults. Jackson is one of                   
the few young people that you can entirely trust and believe in. His character is outstanding and                 
he has consistently shown this through his academics, community service and work ethic.             
Jackson is a student with a high academic achievement; while balancing athletics, community             
involvement, and school leadership. Mr. Reid has also demonstrated his outstanding           
commitment to the community through numerous community service opportunities outside of the            
classroom. Jackson has been a leader, friend and role model to many in the town of Gilbert. I                  
highly recommend Jackson Reid in any area that he desires to be involved in and know he will                  
continue to be a man of great character and integrity. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael Campbell 
Queen Creek H.S. Teacher/Coach 
Chandler-Gilbert C.C. Assistant Baseball Coach 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ms. Julie Oster, Principal 

Derek Petersen, Assistant Principal;  Jennifer Ray, Assistant Principal; 
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